
Aura Russell-Bedder
Portland
LD 1750
Dear Committee Members,
I am a resident of Portland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. As a twenty year resident of a neighborhood abutting the trail, I 
see a multitude of benefits to individuals, families and communities throughout the 
region. 
Thanks for your time and attention to this issue. 


